
9/12/23, 10:36 AM Multnomah County Mail - Re: Fw: To: Hearings Officer Rappleyea Re: Case # T3-2022-16220 PWB intends to remove over 425 t…

https://mail.google.com/mail/b/AEoRXRR3qCrm3aW0ksmYsEi7rKQqgN1JXZgZrGC-gcZBdpOfZBul/u/0/?ik=52ffd41020&view=pt&search=all&permthi… 1/3

LUP Comments <lup-comments@multco.us>

Re: Fw: To: Hearings Officer Rappleyea Re: Case # T3-2022-16220 PWB intends to remove
over 425 trees and wildlife habitat along the Dodge Park Blvd Right-0f-Way.
1 message

Alan Rappleyea <rappleyeagovtlaw@gmail.com> Sun, Sep 10, 2023 at 8:12 AM
To: LUP Comments <lup-comments@multco.us>

Scott.  I'll allow it into the record.

Alan Rappleyea
Sent from phone

Get Outlook for Android

From: scott.robison@multco.us <scott.robison@multco.us> on behalf of LUP Comments <lup-comments@multco.us>
Sent: Thursday, September 7, 2023 7:56:47 PM
To: rappleyeagovtlaw@gmail.com <rappleyeagovtlaw@gmail.com>
Subject: Fwd: Fw: To: Hearings Officer Rappleyea Re: Case # T3-2022-16220 PWB intends to remove over 425 trees and wildlife
habitat along the Dodge Park Blvd Right-0f-Way.

Hi Alan,

Please see the email below, and let us know if this should be allowed or not. Thanks.

Scott

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Cindy Bennington <emailoregon@yahoo.com>
Date: Thu, Sep 7, 2023 at 11:27 AM
Subject: Fw: To: Hearings Officer Rappleyea Re: Case # T3-2022-16220 PWB intends to remove over 425 trees and wildlife habitat
along the Dodge Park Blvd Right-0f-Way.
To: LUP Comments <lup-comments@multco.us>

Unfortunately, I just became aware that my rebuttal exhibit bounced back to me
from Multnomah County email due to a technical issue. I am asking that you
allow my rebuttal to be entered into the record. I believe that I am the only one
who has addressed this specific concern, below. Otherwise, I would not beg your
indulgence with this ask.
Thank you very much for your consideration of this matter.
Cindy Bennington
503-504-9633

Exhibits referenced in this rebuttal are in the PWB Treatment Plant Library:

Refuted Exhibit I .96 ESA Consultants, Potential wildlife habitat impacts from the
Bull Run Water Filtration Project

Exhibit K.3


